
Baldwin Community Use Committee – 10/05/2016 

 

Attendance: Paul Thomas, Bruce Crawford, Deb Boulanger & public attendance 

 

Phase 1 Renovations Update:  The Selectman agreed to move forward with the previously approved 

renovations (ADA accommodations).  Proposals have been requested and are due 11/22/2016.   It was 

discussed that once the phase 1 renovations were completed; we could then go back to the State 

requesting an occupancy permit.  Also, at that time, we discussed holding a “special” town meeting to 

provide information and request approval for the community space renovation’s and rental of space.  

 

Other Business:  We discussed the parking issue further.  It was agreed that additional parking on the 

side or the back of the building would be needed.  It was agreed that this is not an immediate issue but 

needed to be discussed once a request for an occupancy permit was requested.   

 

 

 


